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EXPLORE            PREPARE            APPLY 

 
July 6, 2021 
To:  School Board Members 
From: Ross Short, Director, CTE 
Re: Interlocal Agreement with Camano Fire 
 
Attached for your approval is a copy of the Interlocal Agreement between Island County Fire Protection 
District No. 1 and the Stanwood-Camano School District.  This is an ongoing agreement to offer a Fire 
Service Training Program for 11th and 12th grade students in the Stanwood-Camano School District.  
 
Through this agreement, the Fire District provides facilities, equipment, and instruction for students in 
our school district that are interested in a career as a firefighter or EMT.  Students from Stanwood High 
School and Lincoln Hill High School are eligible to participate in the program.  We have been working 
with Island County Fire Protection District No. 1 since 2011 to offer this program.  Through the program 
students are able to train using the same equipment used in the industry and are able to prepare for 
future employment.  Through this program students are able to earn 12 credits at Everett Community 
College as well as their Fire Fighter One, Hazardous Operations, and Wildland Fire Certifications.  The 
graduates of this program have had a strong track record of employment with various fire departments.   
 
Recommendation:  That the Board approves the Interlocal Agreement with Island County Fire Protection 
District 1 for the Fire Service Training Program. 














